
Abandonment of Rising Stars Championship Heats at Albion Park this afternoon. 

While consideration was given to re-scheduling the Rising Stars Championship Heats next Tuesday it 

has been decided that the Heats will now not proceed. 

Instead horses will be able to nominated for the ‘Final’ next Saturday 19th October like any other 

race, however when selecting that field if Ballots are required, preference in Field Selection shall be 

given to those horses which were to start in the heats this afternoon. 


